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  Chinese Power (English) , Do you think Chinese
tanks and models are not interesting? Wait to see
this book … Until now is the most complete,
detailed and exhaustive study about PLA for
modelers ever done. This book is not only having
historians in mind but also for modelers and
readers that can be interested to know something
more about the Chinese army power. After reading
this book many modelers will have much more
interest in building a Chinese vehicle as next
model. Through its pages we will discover not only
the power and main weapons of the Chinese PLA
since its origins, but also the way to paint them,
showing different techniques and camouflages for
the Chinese vehicles. The kits which appear in
this book, belong to the main Chinese brands, and
makes this book the perfect guide not only for
modelers and enthusiasts of Chinese tanks and its
strange and exotic camouflages but also for any
modelers that want to have a reference book.
Modelers and historians like Adam Wilder, Kristof
Pulinks, Lukasz Orczyyc-Musialek, Lester Plaskitt,
Sven Frich, Zach Sex, Gordon Arthur, Lei Xu,
Verlag Jochen,Chris Jerret, Oscar Ebrí, Brian
Murdoch or David Bocquelet give us an idea of the
quality of this publication that until now is the
most complete, detailed and exhaustive study about
PLA for modelers ever done.
  The Dragon's Teeth Benjamin Lai,2016-07-14 An
in-depth look at the past, present, and future of
China’s military. When Mao Zedong proclaimed the
People’s Republic of China in 1949, China was a
poor and wrecked society after years of continuous
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wars. For centuries, in fact, China had been seen
as a sort of plunder-zone to be invaded, and then
a backwater until the late 1980s—when domestic
policy brought about monumental changes. The
result is that China has grown to be the second
largest economy in the world, and its military has
grown proportionately. Successive decades of
economic growth have transformed China—in addition
to the weapons revolution during the computer
age—so that the People’s Liberation Army (PLA) has
become a modern fighting force. No longer having
to rely on massed infantry attacks, it now
features a formidable arsenal, including nuclear
submarines, ICBMs, stealth fighters, and modern
battle tanks. Perhaps ominously for other maritime
powers, the Chinese have also focused on beyond-
the-horizon missile technology, as well as
antiaircraft systems, and have explored the
possibilities of cyber-warfare. What is today’s
PLA really like? What are its traditions and
histories, and how is it armed and equipped? How
does it recruit and train? This book describes
some of the lesser-known battles and wars the
Chinese have undertaken and the development of
their key weapons systems. The United States,
having opened the door to drone warfare, has had
an attentive audience for such technologies in
Beijing. The last chapter provides thoughts on how
the Chinese view matters of security. It is not
yet known whether foreign powers can still enforce
their territorial wills on China—but future
attempts will meet an increased challenge.
  The Military Balance 2023 The International
Institute for Strategic Studies (IISS),2023-02-15
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The Military Balance has been published annually
since 1959. The 2023 edition provides an open-
source assessment of the armed forces and
equipment inventories of 173 countries, with
accompanying defence economics data. Alongside
detailed country data, The Military Balance
assesses important military issues, region-by-
region, and includes graphics to illustrate these
as well as noteworthy equipment developments. Maps
this year include a focus on Russia’s full-scale
invasion of Ukraine and select China-Russia
military cooperation activities. The book draws on
the range of data carried in the Military Balance+
online database, particularly the procurement
features in each regional section. The
accompanying wallchart explores the military use
of outer space, an increasingly important element
of defence capabilities, focusing on China, Russia
and the United States. For those involved in
defence and security policymaking, analysis and
research, The Military Balance is an indispensable
source.
  The Military Balance 2024 The International
Institute for Strategic Studies (IISS),2024-02-13
The Military Balance has been published since
1959. The 2024 edition provides an open-source
assessment of the armed forces and equipment
inventories of over 170 countries, with
accompanying defence economics data. In addition
to detailed country data, The Military Balance
assesses, region-by-region, important military
issues. It includes graphics to illustrate defence
personnel, equipment, and procurement
developments. The 65th edition examines emerging
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lessons from Russia’s full-scale invasion of
Ukraine, details Chinese military activity around
Taiwan, and identifies developments in uninhabited
aerial vehicle exports. The accompanying wallchart
spotlights the important issues around critical
national infrastructure in the Euro-Atlantic. The
book draws on the breadth of data in the Military
Balance+ online database. The Military Balance and
Military Balance+ are indispensable sources of
information for those involved in defence and
security policymaking, analysis, and research.
  Tao of Soldiering Nihar Kuanr,2020-03-30
Soldiering is all about the growth and development
of human potential in the military organization.
The approach to soldiering in China is apparently
distinct as compared to Indian or Western military
and the shaping of soldiery in China has taken a
very unique and somewhat enigmatic course. In the
context of PLA, in the ongoing reform era, a clear
shift in the approach to HRM is apparent. One of
the most important objectives of the ongoing
reforms and restructuring of PLA is to appreciably
augment its potential and efficiency for the
effective prosecution of Integrated Joint
operations (IJO) for winning Local Wars under
Informationised Condition (LWUIC). This book
attempt has been made to take a holistic look at
soldiering and development of human potential in
PLA thus progressing understanding in the broadly
interpreted field of HRM in the context of the
Chinese military. The author argues that PLA has
been adopting a very systematic, methodical and
focussed approach towards identifying the key
issues and addressing them in a time-bound manner
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to enhance the quality of its personnel to include
the enlisted personnel, NCOs, officers, and higher
leadership. However, success or failure of HR
policies depends as much on several tangible
factors(educational qualification, technological
prowess, economic and social background), as on
various intangible aspects (influence of culture,
belief system, traditional practices, political
and ideological factors impinging on the morale,
motivation and value system). The book would
enable interested readers to comprehend and grasp
the nuances of the development of human potential
in the military in general and PLA in specific.
Various HRD themes like organizational culture,
leadership, efficient decision making, etc.
analyzed in the book can find application in
general context as well.
  China's Military Modernization Richard D.
Fisher, Jr.,2008-09-30 China's rise to global
economic and strategic eminence, with the
potential for achieving pre-eminence in the
greater-Asian region, is one of the defining
characteristics of the post-Cold War period. This
work offers a basic understanding of the military-
strategic basis and trajectory of a rising China,
provides background, and outlines current and
future issues concerning China's rise in
strategic-military influence. The next decade may
witness China's assertion of military or strategic
pressure on Japan, the Korean Peninsula, India,
the South China Sea, the Taiwan Strait, Central
Asia, or even on behalf of future allies in Africa
and Latin America. While conflict is not a
foregone conclusion, as indicated by China's
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increasing participation in many benign
international organizations, it is a fact that
China's leadership will pursue its interests as it
sees them, which may not always coincide with
those of the United States, its friends, and
allies. Until now, no single volume has existed
that provides an authoritative, comprehensive, and
concise description of China's evolving geo-
strategy or of how China is transforming its
military to carry out this strategy. Fisher
examines how China's People's Liberation Army
(PLA) remains critical to the existence of the
Chinese Communist government and looks at China's
political and military actions designed to protect
its expanded strategic interests in both the Asia-
Pacific and Central to Near-Asian regions. Using
open sources, including over a decade of unique
interview sources, Fisher documents China's
efforts to build a larger nuclear force that may
soon be protected by missile defenses, modern high
technology systems for space, air, and naval
forces, and how China is now beginning to assemble
naval, air, and ground forces for future power
projection missions. His work also examines how
the United States and other governments
simultaneously seek greater engagement with China
on strategic concerns, while hedging against its
rising power. Although China faces both internal
and external constraints on its rise to global
eminence, it cannot be denied that China's
government is pursuing a far-reaching strategic
agenda.
  The Military Balance 2022 The International
Institute for Strategic Studies (IISS),2022-02-14
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Published each year since 1959, The Military
Balance is an indispensable reference to the
capabilities of armed forces across the globe. It
is used by academia, the media, armed forces, the
private sector and government. It is an open-
source assessment of the military forces and
equipment inventories of 171 countries, with
accompanying defence economics and procurement
data. Alongside detailed country data, The
Military Balance assesses important defence
issues, by region, as well as key global trends,
such as in defence technology and equipment
modernisation. This analysis is accompanied by
full-colour graphics, including maps and
illustrations. With extensive explanatory notes
and reference information, The Military Balance is
as straightforward to use as it is extensive. The
2022 edition is accompanied by a fullcolour wall
chart illustrating security dynamics in the
Arctic.
  The Military Balance 2021 The International
Institute for Strategic Studies (IISS),2021-02-25
Published each year since 1959, The Military
Balance is an indispensable reference to the
capabilities of armed forces across the globe. It
will be of interest to anyone interested in
security and military issues and is regularly
consulted by academia, media, armed forces, the
private sector and government. Key Elements: 1.
Data on the military organisations, equipment
inventories and defence budgets of 171 countries
2. Analysis of major developments affecting
defence policy and procurement, and defence
economics, arranged region-by-region. 3. Key
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trends in the land, sea and air domains, and in
cyberspace 4. Selected defence procurement
programmes, arranged region-by-region 5. Full-
colour graphics including maps and illustrations
6. Extensive explanatory notes and references 7.
The hardcopy edition is accompanied by a full-
colour wall chart Features in the 2021 edition
include: - Analytical texts on future maritime
competition, battle management systems, China’s
civil-military integration and fractures in the
arms-control environment - Military cyber
capabilities - Analysis of developments in defence
policy, military capability and defence economics
and industry for China, Egypt, Finland, Indonesia,
Russia, Senegal and the United States. - A
wallchart illustrating global submarine holdings
and key trends in subsurface warfare
  International Tank Development From 1970
Alexander Ludeke,2018-01-30 A great upheaval in
tank construction took place in the 1970s, as new
combat techniques, helicopters, weaponry and new
types of ammunition reduced the value of a
conventional combat battalion. Nevertheless,
complete new developments are rare and in this
book, Alexander Ldeke looks at the most important
developments that have taken place since 1970.
  The "One China" Dilemma P. Chow,2008-04-28 The
new developments across the Taiwan Strait have
illuminated the dilemma of the 'One China' policy,
which could mislead to inconsistent or even
contradictory policies, and result in devastating
military confrontation between China and the U.S.
and possibly Japan.
  China-Europe Relations Bates Gill,Melissa
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Murphy,2008 Today, as China's influence in the
world grows and as the European Union moves to
strengthen its position in international affairs,
it is all the more critical for U.S. policy
leaders to take careful stock of China-Europe
relations and their implications for U.S.
interests. Europe-China relations have become
increasingly regularized, institutionalized, and
mutually beneficial, encompassing a broadening
range of political, economic, military,
scientific, technological, educational, and
cultural ties. The China question has arisen as an
area of potential transatlantic disagreement,
especially over the arm embargo issue, but also on
broader concerns of global order, multipolarity,
balancing U.S. power, and economic competition.
Given the political, economic and security-related
importance of China and Europe to the United
States, improving China-Europe relations pose
important challenges and opportunities for U.S.
interests. These developments may not only
challenge the U.S. position vis-à-vis China and
Europe; they also could contribute to an
increasingly competitive, confrontational, and
ultimately detrimental deterioration in
traditionally strong transatlantic relations,
while also further exacerbating persistent
mistrust in U.S.-China ties. Were U.S.-Europe-
China relations to deteriorate, Washington could
lose out on the enormous strategic opportunities
that would encourage positive political, economic,
and security-related outcomes in China, which
favor U.S., European, and Chinese interests over
the longer term.
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  The U.S.-China Military Scorecard Eric
Heginbotham,Michael Nixon,Forrest E. Morgan,Jacob
L. Heim,Jeff Hagen,Sheng Li,Jeffrey
Engstrom,Martin C. Libicki,Paul DeLuca,David A.
Shlapak,David R. Frelinger,Burgess Laird,Kyle
Brady,Lyle J. Morris,2015-09-14 A RAND study
analyzed Chinese and U.S. military capabilities in
two scenarios (Taiwan and the Spratly Islands)
from 1996 to 2017, finding that trends in most,
but not all, areas run strongly against the United
States. While U.S. aggregate power remains greater
than China’s, distance and geography affect
outcomes. China is capable of challenging U.S.
military dominance on its immediate periphery—and
its reach is likely to grow in the years ahead.
  The Effect of Vehicle Characteristics on Road
Accidents I. S. Jones,2016-09-02 The Effect of
Vehicle Characteristics on Road Accidents
investigates whether vehicle characteristics
related to handling and stability contribute to
road accidents. Using multiple regression
analysis, this book addresses driver and vehicle
effects separately in order to define both the
magnitude of the handling/accident causation
problem as well as the relative importance of the
various performance measures. This monograph is
comprised of six chapters and begins with detailed
studies of accidents to determine the
circumstances which lead to loss of control or
overturning of a car on the road, and which
accidents are likely to be influenced by the
handling and stability characteristics of cars.
Accident rates for these types of accident are
then examined for the more popular models of car.
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Measures of vehicle handling and stability related
to accident rates are also discussed. This text
will be a useful resource for motorists and road
engineers as well as transportation officials.
  Hearings United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Appropriations,1971
  Discord Or "harmonious Society"? John P. Geis
(II.),2011 NOTE: NO FURTHER DISCOUNT FOR THIS
PRINTED PRODUCT- OVERSTOCK SALE -Significantly
reduced list price By John P. Geis, et al.
Provides essays about China's future. Predicts
that within the time frame covered in this
monograph, China will supplant the United States
as the greatest economic power on Earth. While its
military capabilities are expected to lag slightly
behind, by 2030 China will be, for all practical
purposes, a peer of the United States in terms of
its ability to influence interactions within the
nation-state system. Military, acaemia, lawmakers,
and policy analysts may be interested in this
volume. High school to graduate students pursuing
coursework in global studies,especially China
Studies classes may also find this reference
useful. Related products: China resources
collection can be found here:
https://bookstore.gpo.gov/catalog/international-fo
reign-affairs/asia/china
  The BRICs Superpower Challenge Kwang Ho
Chun,2016-03-23 In an imaginative and interesting
way, Kwang Ho Chun seeks to capture the dynamics
of the changing international system and the
prospects for a change in the international
distribution of power. The idea that new
superpowers could rise and that some of the BRICs
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(Brazil, Russia, India and China) could be such
superpowers, is particularly intriguing and the
main idea explored in this study. In line with
neo-realist approaches, this book argues that in a
unipolar world competitors will rise to challenge
the global hegemon. As the power profiles of the
BRICs rise and they gain greater control of geo-
global politics, they are likely to attain
significant regional dominance among other
regional powers although their underdeveloped
tradition of hard power and internal challenges
could prevent them from gaining superpower status.
This book captures the dynamics of the changing
international system and the prospects for a
change in the international distribution of power.
  You Will Be Assimilated David P.
Goldman,2020-07-09 America has finally recognized
China’s bid for world dominance—but we’re still
losing ground. Domination of the next generation
of mobile broadband is just the tip of the spear.
Like the Borg in Star Trek, China will assimilate
you into a virtual empire controlled by Chinese
technology. China is taking control of the Fourth
Industrial Revolution—the economy of artificial
intelligence and quantum computing—just as America
dominated the Third Industrial Revolution driven
by the computer. Long in planning, China’s scheme
erupted into public awareness when it emerged as
the world leader in 5G internet. America is on
track to become poor, dependent, and
vulnerable—unless we revive the American genius
for innovation. Trade wars and tech boycotts have
failed to slow China’s plans. David P. Goldman
watched China unfold its imperial plan from the



14

inside, as an investment banker in China and
strategic consultant, and as a principal of a
great Asian news organization, the Asia Times.
This is an eyewitness, firsthand account of the
biggest turning point in world affairs since the
Second World War, with a clear explanation of what
it means for America and for you—and what America
can do to remain the world’s leading superpower.
  North Korea in Transition Kyung-Ae Park,Scott
Snyder,2013 Following the death of Kim Jong Il,
North Korea has entered a period of profound
transformation laden with uncertainty. This
authoritative book brings together the world's
leading North Korea experts to analyze both the
challenges and prospects the country is facing.
Drawing on the contributors' expertise across a
range of disciplines, the book examines North
Korea's political, economic, social, and foreign
policy concerns. Comprehensive and deeply
knowledgeable, their analysis is especially
crucial given the power consolidation efforts of
the new leadership underway in Pyongyang and the
implications for both domestic and international
politics.
  China–North Korea Relations Catherine
Jones,Sarah Teitt,2020-04-24 Developing a new
approach to exploring security relations between
China and North Korea, this timely book examines
China’s contradictory statements and actions
through the lens of developmental peace. It
highlights the differences between their close
relationship on the one hand, and China’s votes in
favour of sanctions against North Korea on the
other, examining the background to this and its
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importance.
  The Chinese People’s Liberation Army since 1949
Benjamin Lai,2012-11-20 The Chinese People's
Liberation Army (PLA) is the largest army in the
world. China is predicted to be on the brink of
overtaking the USA as the world's largest economy,
and China's military capabilities and global
ambitions are the single greatest long-term pre-
occupation of Western governments. The PLA has
progressed steadily – if slowly – since its
creation in 1949, from a mass army of
unsophisticated infantry limited to 'human wave'
tactics into a highly sophisticated force with
wide capabilities. The most recent reforms (1989
to the present day) have been made possible by
massive economic liberalization, and have seen not
only the modernization of all the armed forces but
the beginnings of global outreach, even including
Chinese participation in UN peace-keeping missions
to Africa, the Middle East, and Haiti. Featuring
rare photographs and specially commissioned color
artwork, this study explores the developing
structure, organization, equipment, appearance,
and character of the Chinese People's Liberation
Army from its creation until today.
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